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Lawrence Township Police Chief Christopher
Longo has announced his retirement effective
January 1, 2025, concluding a distinguished 25-
year career that began at the department as a
police dispatcher in 1999. A Lawrence High
School graduate from the class of 1993, Longo
steadily advanced through the ranks from patrol
officer to his current role as chief, which he has
held since 2022.
"Serving the Lawrence Township community as
the Chief of Police has been the biggest honor of
my 25 year career," said Longo, who led the
department during its centennial celebration.
Under his leadership, he focused on
strengthening community relationships and
enhancing police services. "I am satisfied that
those goals have been accomplished under my
leadership," he noted.

During his tenure, Longo earned numerous accolades, including the 2016 Supervisor of
the Year award, five Commendable Service awards, a Meritorious Service award, and a Life
Saving award. He also pursued extensive professional development, completing programs
at the FBI-Mid Atlantic Law Enforcement Executive Development Program and the New
Jersey Association of Chiefs of Police Police Executive Institute. Most recently, he
received his Public Managers Certification from Rutgers University in 2024.
Municipal Manager Kevin Nerwinski commended Longo's service to the community: "I
thank Chris for his excellent leadership of the LTPD. He leaves the department well
situated to continue with the good work and build upon all of his accomplishments over
the past several years as Police Chief."



Lawrence Township Police Department
Citizens Academy Graduates

Chief Longo would like to congratulate all of our Citizen “Cadets” who have
successfully graduated from the -Lawrence Township Police Department
CITIZENS ACADEMY-!  After 9 weeks of hard work and dedication, they have
gained invaluable knowledge about our patrol operations, use of force, K9
operations, traffic enforcement, investigative operations, search and seizure,
and so much more!
Last night, they were all presented with their “Certificates of Graduation!”
A special thank you to Lt. RJ Laird for organizing this amazing academy and to
all of our instructors who made this event a huge success! Your commitment to
educating and connecting with the community is truly appreciated.
We look forward to seeing even more cadets next year!
Please join us in congratulating our graduates!! Thank you for being part of this
incredible experience












